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REF.: COVID-19 outbreak and related information. 

 
Dear Colleague, 

 
In relation to the COVID-19 outbreak in Italy and the precautionary measures adopted by the Italian Government in 

agreement with the regional and local authorities, please be kindly informed that the University of Parma has temporarily 
suspended all didactic activities (including lectures, traineeships, internships, exams and graduations sessions) until 1st March 
2020. 

 
As mentioned above, the adopted measures are cautionary and are intended to safeguard the personal health of citizens. 
 
In case you wish to interrupt your activity, postponing your tasks later in this academic year, please contact the faculty 

responsible for your appointment in Parma and our International Relations Office (relint@unipr.it) in order to evaluate an updated 
agenda that may both respect Your personal security and the University expected outcomes from collaborating with You. 

 
Any further information and advice regarding protection, travel and technical guidance on the current coronavirus 

disease outbreak (COVID-19) is available on the WHO website at: https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-
2019 

 
Our offices remain open and operational and you will be provided with constant updates on any future developments in 

timely manner. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further inquiries at reling@unipr.it. 

 
Best Regards, 
 

      THE RECTOR 
Prof. Paolo ANDREI 
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